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The Awerican Swcicty for Arstbesics

30 April 1971

Dear Professor Ferrater-Mora:

Thank you for your letter of 28 April 1971. I look forward to . . -
getting Professor Nahm's bibliography when it is ready. B

1t should certainly have a biographical survey as a preface.
I had in mind something more like a summary-article of his works and
leading ideas or positions. Rieser wrote on Munro in the Fall 1964
issue and Pepper gave his own autobiography in aesthetics in Spring
1970. Something like either one is what I had in mind, But neither
is essential and the biographical material will do.

Sincerely,

Herbert M. Schueller
Editor

Professor J. Ferrater-Mora
Department of Philosophy

Bryn Mawr College

Bryn Mawr, Pennsylvania 19010
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